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As a resident of Portland, OR - why are we even having this discussion? I am in total 

opposition to this Bill. We should be taking definite steps to be making the children of 

Oregon safer and we need to be adhering to deadlines. There are no excuses for not 

meeting these dates! We need to hold sex offenders accountable. 


